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Congratulations to Our Newly-Tenured Faculty! 
 

 

Salvatore Siriano – Music 
 

LaTrice Finch – Nursing 
 

Farzan Ghauri – Physics/Engineering 
 

 

 

 

Action Exhibits and Purchasing Schedules Approved   All exhibits presented to the Board     

were approved, including the FY 2023 Annual Budget and Curriculum Committee 

Recommendations. See the Board of Trustees website for information on all of the items that 

went to the Board of Trustees in September. 

 

 
 

Students Making a Difference! 
 

 Triton students are leading the way in collaboration with  

 students from neighboring community colleges in a fund-  

 raising event to benefit children with critical illnesses. Help  

 PTK and TCSA reach their goal for the 2022 Walk for Wishes 

 on October 16 at Lincoln Park Zoo by using the QR code → 

 or visiting: http://site.wish.org/goto/PTK. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

Chairman’s Report 
 

Chairman Mark Stephens reported that he met with a local legislator 

about assisting students who drop out of high school, where he 

described the concept to bring a cohort of students together to earn both 

a high school diploma and an associate degree in five years.  Although 

planning is ongoing and the Chairman is leaving the details up to 

educational experts at the College, the legislator was receptive. 
 

Mr. Stephens firmly believes that it is the College’s duty to serve the 

educational needs of all individuals in the district, and that community 

colleges have the flexibility to make a bold move to help its residents.   

He plans to be in further dialog on this issue with President Moore 

before the end of the year. 
  

 

http://www.triton.edu/Content.aspx?id=32529
http://site.wish.org/goto/PTK

